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English: This term we will be writing stories and nonfiction 
based on the wider world around us, notably mountains 
and country sides. 
MFL: In French we will be learning about French speaking 
countries across the globe and their directions. 

Art – this term we will be learning 
about landscape paintings and 

sketches. Studying painters and 
comparing styles and changes over 
time. 

In Science we will be learning how 
humans and animals have evolved 
and how we adapt to suit different 

environments. We will also be 

learning the differences between 
adaption and evolution 
 – referring to Charles  
Darwin’s finches.  

Maths - Maths: This term our learning will focus on the use of decimal numbers in contexts of measuring and 

counting. The introduction into decimals that I always use with the children is to count in money; £1.23. Then 
the application of converting this to fractions and percentages too. All of these will then be taught and applied in 
practical contexts and settings. 

RE: This term Oak class will learn the roles of 
religions within modern society. Local places of 
worship for differing religions and similarities 
between their beliefs into how we treat society 
around us.  

PSHE: Focus will be on ourselves and our 
relationship to money as well as it’s impact on our 

lives.  

Welcome back - I hope everyone has had a great Christmas 
and New year. Oak class have a busy term ahead with our 
new topic for Spring term ‘Mountains’. Please contact if you 
have any questions or queries about supporting your child. 
Thanks, Mr Smith  

  
 

PE: On Tuesday and 
Thursday. This term we 
will be working our 
flexibility and core 
strength, through 

circuits as well as 
learning skills for 
invasion ball games. 
Please ensure PE kit is in 
school on these days.  
Computing & Music: Oak 

class will design, record 

and evaluate spreadsheets 
and multimedia 

presentations. 
In music we will study 

film soundtracks and 

design their own ideas 
for films.   

  

 


